
                                            30th June, 2020 

Notice of change 

 

This notice of change is to inform modifications about the manner of submitting the Screening 

Examination Documents described in the Guidance for Prospective Students Global Art Practice 

Entrance Examinations for International Students 2021 Academic Year issued on June 11th 2020. 

For submitting Screening Examination Documents as a data file, please refer to the manual also listed 

on the Admission Information website of the university.  

Reference:  

http://admissions.geidai.ac.jp/en/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Manner-of-submition-of-screening-

examination-documents.pdf   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



【Changes】 page 2-3  6.Application Procedures 

（Before） 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



（After） 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



【Changes】 page 10  <Screening Examination Documents> 

 

（Before） 

 

 



(After) 

 



【Changes】 page 11  [Notes on application documents] 

(Before) 

(After) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



【Changes】 page 11  ●Confirm registration   ●Registration complete 

(Before) 

 

(After) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



【Changes】 page 16  7. Screening examination content, Date and Time 

(Before) 

 

 

(After) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


